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Comments: I oppose new restrictions on fixed anchors and fixed equipment.  Allowing fixed anchors and

equipment is an important and well established way for climbers to recreate and explore in public lands while

maintaining safety with negligible impact to nature.  The proposed changes would decrease safety, increase

confusion around what is allowed, and alienate some of the most conservation-minded citizens that use our

public lands.  

 

Please do not impose these restrictions.


